## Public Hearing for Don and Lori Kleinschnidt Site Plan Review Application at the corner of Maple Ridge Rd. and Shelby Basin Rd.

November 5, 2019

Kirk Myhill, Chairperson

Brad Pask Teresa Wilkins Jerry Velesko

Dan Wolfe

Don Kleinschmidt

No public present

The meeting was called 6:45 p.m. by Chairman Kirk Myhill. Mr. Kleinschmidt gave an overview of the proposed storage building site plan.. Kirk opened up the meeting to the public and board members for questions and or concerns.

Jerry Velesko moved to close the Public hearing, seconded by Teresa Wilkins, motion passed.

Respectfully submitted,

Brad Pask
Secretary